GATHEDRAL NEWS

VOL.67 No. 50

Sunday, December 4, 2022



UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CATHEDRAL OF ST. GEORGE

210 Avenue M South, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan, S7M 2K4 Tel: 306-664-3459 e-mail: office@cathedralsaskatoon.com Fax: 1-866-345-5432 www.cathedralsaskatoon.com

ALL SAINTS UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CHURCH - NORTH BATTLEFORD
HOLY EUCHARIST UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CHURCH - HAFFORD AND DISTRICT

БОЖЕСТВЕННА ЛІТУРГІЯ

В неділю: 9:30 рано **В свято:** 10:00 рано

або 7:00 ввечері

Щодня: 7:30 рано

DIVINE LITURGY

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. **Feast day:** 10:00 a.m. or

7:00 p.m.

Daily: 7:30 a.m.

CATHEDRAL IS WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE





Office Hours:

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

Monday - office CLOSED

Душпастирі:

о. Янко Колошняї Резиденція: 306-244-2604 Канцелярія: 306-664-2301 chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net диякон Мирон Ямнюк

Pastoral Team:

Very Rev. Janko Kolosnjaji Residence: 306-244-2604 Office: 306-664-2301 chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net Deacon Myron Yamniuk

K A T G

P

A A

Ь Н

I

R

I

G

CATECHETICAL PROGRAMS:

See inside for specifics

BAPTISM: By appointment (Pre-Baptismal preparation)

CONFESSIONS - СПОВІДЬ:

30 minutes before Liturgy

MATRIMONY: By appointment (one year in advance)

FUNERALS: By arrangement

VISITATION OF THE SICK:

Call any time

HOLY COMMUNION AT HOMES:

First Friday of the month

Вітаємо всіх гостей, приятелів та рідних, які з'єдналися сьогодні разом брати участь в цій Службі Божій. Нехай наш Господь благословить Вас і Вашу родину!

We extend a warm welcome to all guests, friends, visiting relatives, and parishioners in celebrating this Divine Liturgy together. May our Lord bless you and your family!





ЦЬОГО ТИЖНЯ В КАТЕДРАЛЬНІЙ ЦЕРКВІ December 4th - December 11th, 2022 THIS WEEK IN THE CATHEDRAL PARISH



SUNDAY, December 4th; 26th Sunday after Pentecost;	
НЕДІЛЯ, 4 грудня; 26-а неділя по Зісланні Святого Духа; Luke 12: 16-21	
9:30 а.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual) Свята Літургія за парафіян	Livestream
1:00р.m. Divine Liturgy, for all Parishioners (Bilingual) Свята Літургія за парафіян	
- Hafford Parish District.	
4:00 р.т. Divine Liturgy, for all Parishioners (Bilingual) Свята Літургія за парафіян	
All Saints Ukrainian Catholic Church - North Battleford	
ПОНЕДІЛОК - MONDAY, December 5th	Livestream
No Liturgy	
BIBTOPOK - TUESDAY, December 6th. Feast of St. Nicholas of Myra	Livestream
7:00 p.m. Divine Liturgy; Health of Joy Prete	Barney Sullivan
СЕРЕДА - WEDNESDAY, December 7th	Livestream
7:30 a.m. Divine Liturgy; +Fr. Walter Kostiuk	PC
YETBEP - THURSDAY, December 8th	Livestream
7:30 a.m. Divine Liturgy; +Lil Soberlik	PC
П'ЯТНИЦЯ - FRIDAY, December 9th. Feast of Maternity of the Holy Anna	Livestream
7:00 p.m. Divine Liturgy. Health of Alexander Grace	Barney Sullivan
СУБОТА - SATURDAY, December 10th	Livestream
7:30 a.m. Divine Liturgy; +Petro, +Zofia, +Mariana, +Glicera, +Ivan, +Leontyna, +	
+Michailina, +Hanna, + Grygoriy, +Ivan, +Franko, +Maria	Shaleva Family
SUNDAY, December 11th; Sunday of the Holy ForeFathers;	
НЕДІЛЯ, 11 грудня; Неділя Святих Праотців; Luke 14: 16-24	
9:30 a.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual) Свята Літургія за парафіян	Livestream
1:00р.m. Divine Liturgy , for all Parishioners (Bilingual) Свята Літургія за парафіян	
- Hafford Parish District.	
4:00 р.т. Divine Liturgy, for all Parishioners (Bilingual) Свята Літургія за парафіян	

MUSIC NOTES

Divine Liturgy - Congregational Singing (bilingual)
Propers (Tropars, Kondak, Prokimen) - White booklet in pews p. 28
Opening Hymn - Songbook p.9
Communion Hymns - Songbook p.58, p.49
Closing Hymn - Songbook p. 69

All Saints Ukrainian Catholic Church - North Battleford



UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC BROTHERHOOD OF CANADA (UCBC) BISHOP ROBORECKI BRANCH UCBC YOUTH BOWLING & PIZZA EVENING FOR YOUNG PEOPLE (Grades 5-12)

Bishop Roborecki Branch (Saskatoon) of the Ukrainian Catholic Brotherhood of Canada is sponsoring the Annual Youth Bowling and Pizza Evening on Saturday, December 10th, 2022. Young people of our Eparchy are invited and encouraged to take part in this activity. The event will start at 5.00 pm at Hunter's Fairhaven Bowl till 7.00 pm. Pizza and drinks will be provided. There is no cost for participants. Shoes are provided at no charge. Registration deadline - Thursday, December 8th, 2022. The spots are limited. Register with Eparchial Youth Coordinator Viktoriia Marko at uwitness2youth@skeparchy.org or Bill Gulka

St. Nicholas Program

There will be a St. Nicholas Program on December 18, 2022, after the Divine Liturgy at the Cathedral.



Any donations of candy, chocolate and chips would be appreciated for the treat bags. If you would like to donate any of these items or would like to give a cash donation towards these treat bags,

please contact Marlene @ 306-262-1647.

GIFTS FOR CHILDREN OF GUADALUPE PARISH

We are once again asking your assistance in providing Christmas gifts for the children of our neighbours and friends at Our Lady of Guadalupe parish.

Our Ukrainian church of St. George and the First Nations and Metis Nation church of Guadalupe have been on a unique journey of peace and reconciliation together for over five years, and for most of those years, your Christmas generosity has brought Christmas joy to children who might not have received any Christmas gift were it not for you.

In upcoming Bulletins and by speakers at our Divine Liturgy, we will provide more details about how you can donate money or wrapped gifts. The intention is, as in past years, to have tags on a Christmas tree at the front of the altar. Each tag will identify the age and gender of a child, and you can take as many tags as you wish. On the following Sunday, you would place your wrapped gift and the matching tag under our Christmas tree. Caitlin Ward, the incoming Chair of our Social Justice Committee, will be leading us in this important Christmas undertaking. Please support them in their efforts on our behalf. Through your generosity and the spirit of Christ among us, thank you for helping us to bring Christmas joy to the children of Guadalupe parish.

OUR THIRD ANNUAL YEAR SEASON OF MERCY HAS BEGONE! JOIN US!

"Only one thing will remain yours - that which you have given to the poor" Pastoral Letter of the Synod of Bishops of the UGCC to the clergy, religious, and laity, 2020

Encounter our Lord in the most needed!

The Eparchial Youth Ministry Office is inviting young people to become a part of a **Volunteer Team called** The Friends of Jesus. The team will be reaching out to the homeless people and the poor with the joy and love of their hearts by supporting them with generous donations. If you would like to help as a volunteer, we are looking for youth and young adults ages 14-22, or donations are always welcome. We will be starting this ministry in December, 2023. If you have any questions, please contact Viktoriia, Eparchial Youth Minister at 306-914-0355.

Acceptable donations

- hot chocolate
- paper cups with lids
- cup noodles
- gloves;
- scarfs
- blankets
- winter jackets
- socks
- winter hats
- winter pants
- winter boots



Warm the hearts and bodies of our brothers and Sisters and you will contribute to the building of Heaven on the Earth! Thank you!

Food Sales

Perogies (\$30 for 5 dozen bag), cabbage rolls (\$30 for 3 dozen roaster) and Borshch (\$10) are available for purchase through the Parish Office during regular office hours or after the Sunday Divine Liturgy while supplies last. ALSO, St. George's UCWLC Cookbooks are available for purchase-\$15 (Makes a great Christmas present.)

QUEEN'S HOUSE RETREAT & RENEWAL CENTRE PROGRAM-MING INFORMATION FOR CHURCH BULLETINS

601 Taylor Street W, Saskatoon, SK S7M 0C9

Phone: 306-242-1916 • Email: programming@queenshouse.org • Website: www.queenshouse.org

** For Sunday, December 4, 2022-----

QUEEN'S HOUSE RETREAT AND RENEWAL CENTRE welcomes you! Our programming combines in-person and online events using Zoom. Please visit our webpage for a list of all upcoming programs and to register for all programs: https://www.queenshouse.org/programs/ Nourish Your Mind and Nurture Your Spirit at Queen's House!



"SHARE THE SPIRIT" 50/50 LOTTERY DRAW (Lottery License - #LR22-0081)

THANK YOU very much to all who have participated by purchasing tickets in the "Share the Spirit" 50/50 Lottery Draw. As of Wednesday, November 23, 2022, the WINNER'S SHARE of the 50/50 Lottery was already at \$24,100. The winner of the 2020 "Share the Spirit" Lottery Draw received - \$32,720 (2020 - \$32,900; \$32,900; 2019 - \$29,220.00; 2018 - \$29,400.00).

There are only **A FEW DAYS LEFT** before the close of "Share the Spirit" 50/50 Lottery Draw. Do not hesitate, get your tickets now to ensure that you are included in the draw on **December 9th, 2022.** You still have a great opportunity for a chance to win some extra cash for Christmas – AND, also financially help your Parish/Mission or designated Eparchial Organization.

TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE DRAW, PURCHASED TICKETS MUST BE AT OUR OFFICE BY DECEMBER 5^{TH} , 2022, 5:00PM

It is important to remember that under the Lottery License rules ALL tickets, SOLD OR UN-SOLD, must be returned to the UCFSASK Office by December 5, 2022, 5:00pm. An enclosed postage paid envelope has been included with the package.

"Share the Spirit" 50/50 Lottery Draw Information

Draw date: Friday, December 9th, 2022, 2:00pm at 214 Avenue M South, Saskatoon SK.

Ticket Price: \$20.00 per ticket

Total number of tickets available for sale: 13,750

Total maximum prize value: \$137,500.

Make cheques payable to UCFSask

The Draw will be livestreamed with the link on our website at www.ucfsask.org

For more detailed information on the "Share the Spirit" 50/50 Lottery, please visit the UCFSASK Website at www.ucfsask.org call the UCFSASK Office at 306-653-0138, ext 223.